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Know all men by these presents that I, ROBERT ALLISON of the county of 
Rutherford, for and in consideration the sum of $35.00 to me in hand paid by 
GUSTIVES BRYENT of the county and state aforesaid have bargained, sold and 
released and by these do grant, bargain, sell and release unto the said 
GUSTIVES BRYENT all that plantation or tract, piece, part or parcel of land 
containing 100 acres, more or less, situate, lying and being in the district 
of Morganton on the waters of the Crooked run certified for JOHN BROWN the 
ninth day of April, 1798 and surveyed for said BROWN the 28th day of May, 1799
and hath such further forms, marks, buttings and boundings as the plot 
hereunto annexed represents together with all and singular the rights, members
and hereditaments and appurtenances to the said premises belonging or in 
anywise incident or appertaining to have and to hold all and singular the said
premises before mentioned unto the said GUSTIVES BRYENT his heirs and assigns 
forever and I do hereby bind myself, my heirs, executor and administrator to 
warrant and forever defend all and singular the said premises unto said 
GUSTIVES BRYENT against myself, my heirs and assigns forever. Witness my hand 
and seal this, the twenty second day of March one thousand eight hundred and 
five. 

Signed, sealed and delivered in the presents of:

REUBEN BLANTON
ROBERT ALLISON

[AUGUSTUS BRYANT]

Page 1 of 2



Deed, NC, Rutherford, Gustives Bryent

######   #     #   #####   #######  #     #          #####   #######  #     #
#     #  ##   ##  #     #  #        ##    #         #     #  #     #  ##   ##
#     #  # # # #  #        #        # #   #         #        #     #  # # # #
######   #  #  #  #  ####  #####    #  #  #         #        #     #  #  #  #
#     #  #     #  #     #  #        #   # #         #        #     #  #     #
#     #  #     #  #     #  #        #    ##   ###   #     #  #     #  #     #
######   #     #   #####   #######  #     #   ###    #####   #######  #     #

Transcribed from original documents by Brent R. Brian & Martha M. Brian.

This document and others can be found on our website:

BMGEN

We claim COPYLEFT on the documents that we publish that are our original work.

COPYLEFT “rules” can be reviewed on the web site:

GNU Free Documentation License

In short, use what you like.  But if you use our stuff, mention us as the 
source.

Brent R. Brian
Martha M. Brian
BrianMitchellGenealogy@gmail.com

Page 2 of 2

http://www.bmgen.com/
mailto:BrianMitchellGenealogy@gmail.com
https://www.gnu.org/licenses/fdl.html

